MINERALS MANAGEMENT INCORPORATED

A Division of SCIENTIFIC SOFTWARE CORPORATION

January 9, 1977

Re: Houston 0il & Minerals
Booth Drought No. 2
Section 1, T15N, R4W
Sandoval County, New Mexico

Mr. Al Kendrick

N.M. Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

Attached is the Application to Drill for Houston 0Oil

and Minerals Booth Drought No. 2 located on the Ignacio
Chavez Grant, Sandoval County, N.M. A previous application
was submitted on Booth Drought Well No. 1 located in
Section 6, T15N, R3W however it was decided to move the
location to Section 1, T15N, R4W, thus we are naming the
well the Booth Drought Well No. 2. The Booth Drought

No. 1 will not be canceled at this time.

As before, we have also made separate application to the
U.S.G.S. in Durango, Colorado since the surface now falls
under the jurisdication of the Bureau of Land Management
with future minerals rights reserved to the Federal
Government.

Yours very truly,

T Cloed Sl
J. Arnold Snell
Area Manager
JAS/vE
Attachment

cc: Ron Scott




